
April 5, 2019 

Ms. Kathryn Matts 
City of Burnaby - Parks, Recreation and Culture Commission 
101 - 4946 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC VSG 4H7 

Dear Kathryn: 

On behalf of the Burnaby Neighbourhood House Society, I would like to thank you for your 
donation of a prize for our 15th Annual Diamond Ball Gala fundraiser, "Arabian Nights" on 

Saturday, March 9th
-

The event was a tremendous success and we raised an amazing amount of $65,000! All the 
proceeds will be directed to our charitable work in Burnaby. Highlights from this year's sold out 
event included a delicious buffet dinner, live belly dancing show by Yasmina Dance Company with 
Ashley Rhianne, the diamond draw for an Ethiopian Opal & Diamond Ring, silent and live 
auctions, and dance music by local Rainshadow Band. 

Thanks to you, over 8,000 individuals from Burnaby will continue to benefit from the programs 
and services we offer annually at our South and North Houses. We value your support and look 
forward to seeing you again next year! 

With our sincerest thanks, 

Antonia Beck 

Executive Director 
Burnaby Neighbourhood House 
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